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1. The regularly scheduled meeting of the Plan Commission was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
A quorum was present.  Chairman Patricia Letarte, Daniel Particelli, Teresa Badillo, Mike Rickert, 
Elyse Vukelich (Planner), Nick Walny (Planner), John Schneider (Director of Community 
Development), and Dave Talbott (Village Engineer).  Absent:  William Thorn and Alma 
Montenegro. 
 
2. Member Badillo made a motion to accept the minutes of October 25th, 2017 as presented.  

Member Rickert seconded the motion.  All in favor.  The motion carried.               
 

3.   Public Comment:  None.  
 
4.   Old Business:  None  
 
5.   New Business:  None.    
 
6.       Staff Update: Engineering Updates From Staff 
 
Mr. Schneider introduced Dave Talbott, the Village’s Engineer, and informed the members that Mr. 
Talbott would be giving a presentation on stormwater updates in the Village within the last few 
years. Mr. Schneider states that the Village had minimal flooding last year thanks to Mr. Talbott and 
the rest of the engineering staff’s work. 
 
Mr. Talbott began by discussing the two floodplains located in Franklin Park: Silver Creek and 
Crystal Creek. A 1986 flood prompted an investment in sewers. Mr. Talbott’s presentation also 
covered proposed changes to the floodplain maps, the addition of new stormwater facilities as a 
result of the future Elgin O’Hare bypass, new detention facilities as a result of industrial 
development, and other stormwater projects.  
 
7.  Member Rickert made a motion to adjourn the meeting of the Plan Commission. It was 

seconded by Member Badillo.  The motion was carried.     
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:04 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Elyse Vukelich  
Village Planner 
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